














































 
 
Ms Chris Richards 
House 23, Urambi Village 
Kambah 
 
 
Dear Chris 
I write on behalf of the Body Corporate Committee (BCC) following its meeting last 
night where we considered the fence you have erected between your house and 
house 24. 
The following points were made at the meeting. 

• The fence is on body corporate land which means the BCC cannot expressly 
provide permission for you to erect any structure in that location. However, 
given that the fence has been completed, and that the complaint is not 
against the fact of the fence but rather against the process by which it has 
been put up, the current BCC will not require removal of the fence. Please 
note that it would be in the power of any future BCC to order its removal. 

• Structures in Urambi Village should receive BCC approval BEFORE work 
commences. The BCC requests that this principle, together with the principle 
of wide consultation with affected individuals, be a part of any future plans 
you may have to alter your property. 

• The approval process would ensure that any structure met the guidelines set 
down for structures within our Village. The fence you have erected does not 
meet the requirements for fences. 

• The BCC requires that the fence be painted on both sides (that facing your 
house and that facing the neighbours) at your expense as soon as possible 
(within one month). The fence must be painted in a colour approved by the 
BCC. Noel Pratt has the approved colours. The painting will help to make the 
fence less noticeable. It may also be useful to plant around the fence so that 
it eventually cannot be seen. 

If you have any issues with this, please let me know. 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
David Keightley 
Structures coordinator 
Urambi Village BCC 
 
17 March 04 















Urambi	Structures	Applica1on	
House	24	

An	applica)on	has	been	made	to	locate	six	boxes	beside	the	steps	to	house	24.	

They	serve	two	purposes:	

• as	a	garden	feature,	and	

• as	a	mount	for	the	handrail.	

The	boxes	are	made	from	Corten	rus)ng	steel.	Corten	steel	features	are	very	common	in	current	
landscape	architecture	design.	Once	the	Corten	finishes	its	rus)ng	process	it	will	be	an	earthy	
brownish	colour,	and	when	the	new	plan)ngs	take	hold	the	boxes	will	blend	into	the	exis)ng	
landscaping.	There	are	two	houses	in	the	eastern	end	of	Urambi	that	have	done	work	to	their	
common	area	that	sets	a	precedent	for	this	type	of	landscaping.	

The	boxes	are	currently	1220mm	long	x	800mm	high	x	200mm	deep.	The	gap	between	the	boxes	
in	the	photograph	is	75mm,	but	on	the	sugges)on	of	a	neighbour	this	will	be	increased	to	300mm	
aLer	the	boxes	are	cut	down	slightly.	

Objec)ons	must	be	submiNed	to	the	Execu)ve	CommiNee	or	to	me	by	5pm	on	Friday	6	January.	

This	no)ce	and	photographs	are	on	the	Community	Centre	no)ceboard.	

David	Keightley	
House	55	(david@dara.com.au)	
12	December	2016

mailto:david@dara.com.au

